
Firth Primary School – Term 2 Newsletter 
 

 

19th January 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Term 2 has been full of excitement and lovely Christmas activities.  We had an advent activity 
every day, beginning the festivities by lighting up the Christmas Tree and school lights.  Thanks 
to Peter for all his efforts with that. 
We had a fantastic Christmas Dinner with 12 different elements, a huge accomplishment by our 
festive dinner ladies.  
It was great to see so many people come along to support the children to do the Community 
Christmas Tree Lighting, where the children sang carols and performed Scottish dancing.  The 
Christmas Carol Service in the Church was very well supported, and the instrumentals were 
exceptional, as well as the singing and presentations from all the children.  
Then to conclude a very busy term, we had parties and movies to get us into the holiday mode. 
 
Nursery 
This term we have appointed Emily Dennison as a new Early Years Practitioner in the nursery.  
Caroline Brown has moved on to different things and Laura Flett is still doing supply for us on a 
weekly basis.  Sarah Rendall will continue in the nursery until June to cover Kayleigh HarcusÕ 
Lead Practitioner post.   
 

Native Wildlife Project 
As part of the Orkney Native Wildlife Project we are doing a whole school project on bats.  Bats are rare in Orkney 
and the Finstown area harbours the largest population.  We hope to learn more about their habitat and how we can 
support their existence.  We also hope to do a bat watch!  
 
If you have anything you would like to offer or know anyone who could help us learn about the bats, please get in touch. 

Karen, Alison, Fiona, Kathy 



Class Trips 
Class Teachers are working on trips in line with their projects for the next two 
terms.   
There are already some really exciting things in the pipeline for the WWII project in 
P6/7. 
A Parent Council contribution towards costs has helped greatly with making these 
happen across the school.   
 
P7 also have their Hoy Trip in April to look forward to. 

Attendance 
The Local Authority Policy for Attendance is being implemented this year.  As a school 
we have not yet sent out letters to parents of children who have less 95% attendance.  
This will start in February when we do our next data upload.   
 
Please be assured that if your child has been off for medical reasons this will be taken 
into account when letters are sent.  
 

Progress & Attainment 
Teachers will upload assessed pieces of work into the Progress and Attainment 
Folder on Seesaw as the work is completed in class.   
 
This means that not all classes will upload evaluated pieces at the same time.   
 
Siblings in different classes may get their information at different times during 
the term, but they will get the same curricular areas evaluated and the same 
number of assessed pieces across the length of the term. 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Dates for the Diary: 
JANUARY 

8th January – Back to School 

18th January – Parent Council Meeting 

25th January – Burns Supper (school dinner) wear something tartan if 
you can! 

FEBRUARY 

15th February – School Disco organised by the Parent Council 

20th February – In-Service Day 

MARCH 

7th March – World Book Day – details to follow 

11th March – P3/4 Weekly Swimming Sessions Begin 

18th March – Parent Council Meeting 

26th & 27th March – Progress Meetings with Parents and Carers 

29th March – Last Day of Term 3 

 

APRIL 

1st April – Easter Monday 

15th April – First Day of Term 4 

22nd-26th April – P7 Hoy Trip 

26th April – P4/5 Bikeability 

MAY 

6th May – May Day Holiday 

20th May – P4/5 Swimming Sessions Last Day 

23rd May – Parent Council Meeting 

JUNE 

3rd June – In-Service Day 

10th June – End of Year Progress Reports 

20th June – Sports Day 

25th & 26th June – Transition Days for P7 to Stromness Academy 

JULY 

3rd July – Leavers Service at 10am – Guard of Honour at 3:30pm 

3rd July – Last Day of Term 4 

 

If you have any questions, please get in touch. 

 

Kind Regards 

 



Emma Jane Rendall 


